
BAPTISMS:  Parents & godparents are required to 
attend a class focused on  their responsibilities & the 
meaning of the Sacrament prior to the ceremony. 
Classes are held on the 3rd Wednesday of the month. 
Call the parish office to set an appointment. After the 
initial interview the office will call you to schedule the 
class and the Baptism.  
 

MARRIAGES/QUINCEAÑERAS: They need to be 
arranged at least six months prior by calling the parish 
office & scheduling an appointment with a priest or 
deacon.  
 

VOCATIONS: If you think that God might be calling 
you to serve God as a priest, a brother, or sister 
contact: Fr. John Love at (805) 968-1078 or 
frlove@gmail.com. 

  

UPCOMING AT SACRED HEARTUPCOMING AT SACRED HEART  
  

€ Theology-On-Tap    July 12 
€ Brown Scapular Information Meeting July 13 
€ Welcome for Fr. Al    July 17 
€ Missionary Cooperative Plan Collection July 17 
€ Virtus Certification     July 30 

 
 

OUR SHARED MISSION 
 

We are called to be an unconditionally loving 
 and welcoming community.  

We have been called by our Baptism, into the body of 
Christ, and we celebrate our relationship in Word, 

Sacrament, and family celebration. 

 

Rev. Al Ezeonyeka, Administrator 
Rev. Carlos Macias, LC, Associate Pastor 

Rev. Daniel O’Sullivan, Pastor Emeritus 
Deacon John Barry 

Deacon Fernando Flores 
Deacon Phil Conforti 

Deacon Humberto Guzman 

 

Vivian Nichols, Business Manager 
Karen Oishi, Office Manager 
Marion Inglis, Bulletin Editor 
Aurora Gonzales, Secretary 
Sr. Margaret Mary, SND, DRE 
Justin Wilburn, Youth Ministry 
Christine Benner, Principal 
Don Mulville, Maintenance; Sp. Events Coord. 

 

RELIGIOUS SERVICES 
(SERVICIOS RELIGIOSOS) 

 

WEEKEND EUCHARIST: 
 

Saturday and Eves of Holy Days: 5:30 p.m. 
Sundays: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. 
12:00 noon (Español), and 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Monday - Friday: 7:00, 8:30 a.m. 
Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

CONFESSION SCHEDULE: 
 

Friday: 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. -  5:00 p.m.  
 

DEVOTIONS 
 

Morning Prayer: Monday - Friday 6:40 am, 8:15 am 
Rosary: Monday—Friday 6:25 am 9:00 am 
   Saturday  6:00 am 
   Sunday  7:00am 
Holy Hour: Friday 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm            
        First & last Friday of the Month 7-8 p.m.    
       (Español) 
 

Divine Mercy Chaplet & Rosary: Friday 3 p.m. 

Ordinary Time 

Fifteenth Sunday 

SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH  
10800 HENDERSON RD., VENTURA, CA 93004  

(805) 647-3235; FAX (805) 647-8087 
Visit us on the WEB at: www.sacredheartventura.org 

Email us at: rectory@sacredheartventura.org 
Parish Office Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30AM - 4:30PM 
 Saturday 8:30AM - 2PM & Sunday 7:30AM - 11:45AM 

 
 

     SACRED HEART SCHOOL 
   10770 Henderson Rd., Ventura, CA 93004  (805) 647-6174  
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Reflections by Fr. Carlos   
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in the Lord, 
   I want to share the last part of the article about  
possible signs God may be giving someone to a religious 
life. The article is from  Sister Colleen Therese Smith, 
A.S.C.J.  director of vocations for the U.S. Province of 
the Apostles of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. 
 

3. With God all things are possible  
Another “sign” that God might be calling someone to 
religious life is that gradually the impossible becomes 
possible. If God is calling you, then would God not give 
you whatever graces and gifts are needed for that to 
happen? Nonetheless that does not mean the road is 
always perfectly smooth. Sometimes there are 
obstacles—some of our own making and some from 
outside of us.  
   When Mary gave her “yes” to God at the Annunciation, 
there were clearly some obstacles to overcome: what to 
tell Joseph; how the community would respond; the need 
to register for the census. Yet to show Mary that “nothing 
is impossible for God” (Luke 1:37), the angel told her that 
even her cousin Elizabeth had conceived a child in her 
old age.  
   Repeatedly I have marveled as God has seemingly 
“moved mountains” in the lives of those whom God calls. 
One young woman did not have the financial means to 
pay for her own health insurance during the postulancy 
period of her entering my community, but on her last day 
of work she was amazed when her former employer 
announced that her parting gift would be a year of health
-insurance coverage! 
 

4. Joy: the irrefutable sign  
   The Jesuit priest and scientist Pierre Teilhard de 
Chardin reminds us: “Joy is the most infallible sign of the 
presence of God.” The surest signpost of all is a tangible 
joy that bubbles up and overflows in all aspects of life. As 
young men and women open themselves to God’s will 
and say their own “fiat”—Mary’s “let it be done” to the 
angel Gabriel—a palpable joy seems to emanate.  
  Jesus’ own prayer for his disciples was that his “joy 
might be in them and that joy might be full!” (John 15:11). 
God wants nothing less than fullness of joy for you; 
therefore the clearest sign of all is a deep sense of joy 
that cannot be contained. One young woman recently 
wrote to me: “Even my coworkers notice that I smile 
every time I talk about the Apostles!” Joy is clearly the 
most vivid of God’s signs! 
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“Unconditionally Pro-Life, Pro-Family” 

 

 
Guard Your Hearts! 
   Our actions are shadows of what exit in our hearts. If 
there are constant fighting and arguing or war of words 
in our homes and relationships and homes, then, it is 
telling of the state of the hearts of the members of our 
household. If enmity festers around us, then it is a sign 
that we are harboring some malice in our hearts. If we 
are constantly tempted to cheat on our spouses, if we 
are prone to tell lies, if we tend to discriminate against 
others or make derogatory or racial remarks, if we are 
mean or unwilling to share our possessions with those in 
need, if prayers, attending Mass or doing spiritual 
activities turn us off, if we find it hard to offer our time, 
talents and treasures to serve God in the church and for 
the common good, then if shows that we are engaging in 
bad or sinful thoughts. The things we do are indicative of 
the state of our hearts and minds. A good tree produces 
good fruits and a bad tree produces bad fruits (Mt 7:17).  
   A true Catholic is a Catholic in the heart. It is one     
who has allowed the word of God to penetrate and 
cleanse his/her inmost being. As Jesus says to his 
TRUE disciples, “You have already been cleansed by 
the word that I have spoken to you” (Jn 15:3). A true 
Catholic is one who constantly allows his/her intentions 
and thought processes to be purified by the sacraments 
of Confession and the Holy Eucharist. He/she seeks 
spiritual books and magazines, healthy TV programs, 
and spiritual activities that help nurture the word of     
God in his/her heart. To such Catholics Moses says:    
"For this command that I enjoin on you today is not too 
mysterious and remote for you. It is not up in the sky, 
that you should say, 'Who will go up in the sky to get it 
for us and tell us of it, that we may carry it out?' No, it is 
something very near to you, already in your mouths and 
in your hearts; you have only to carry it out." (Dt 30:10-
14) So let us guard our hearts and not let worldly 
preoccupations crowd out the word of God in our hearts.  

 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 10, 2016 
 

Christ Jesus . . . is the head of the body, the church.   

— Colossians 1:15, 18 

WELCOME FR. AL 
 

  We will have a meet and greet for our new 
Administrator, Fr. Al Ezeonyeka after all Masses next 
Sunday, July 17th.  
   Please stop by the friendship corner and give him a 
warm Sacred Heart welcome. Refreshments will be 
provided. 



 Youth Ministry News 
 

   Something that a lot of teens come and talk to me 
about is the feeling of being lost or not knowing 
where they belong in their lives. A lot of teens aren’t 
really sure of who they are or who they should 
be. This is very tough for teens in todays day       
and age with the media telling them one thing, their 
friends telling them something else, and even 
families telling them something different as well. I 
personally relate to their struggle because it was 
something I struggled with in high school greatly. I 
went from being On top of the world one day to just 
another teen the next. Then from there I became 
the “Jesus Freak” and lost some friends because of 
it as well. But when it was all said and done, I was 
who I wanted to be, which was someone with a 
strong moral compass who wasn’t afraid to be 
myself around others. Its hard for our teens to fit in 
these days with so many different places that they 
can fit in to. One thing I always tell our teens is they 
know deep down inside who they should be,         
the question is are they willing to truly be that 
person.  No one is perfect and that’s fine. We will all 
make mistakes and we will all do things in our lives 
that we aren’t proud of, but in the end are we who 
Christ calls us to be? That’s the big question.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

1. Registration forms for September classes can be 
obtained from our website: sacredheartventura.org 
under “faith formation” or from the religious 
education office door (located behind the church 
and central to the school). Please follow the 
directions on the back of the form. We have 
classes for children 4 years old through 8th grade, 
including First Communion preparation.  

2. Our religious education office will be closed during 
the month of July. We will re-open Sunday, July 
31st. 

3. Reminder to parents of students entering the 
second year: Please use children’s envelopes each 
time your child goes to  Sunday Mass during the 
summer break. Extra envelopes are clipped to the 
religious education office door. 

4. Save the Date: Santa Barbara Regional Congress 
will be held Saturday, September 24th at St. 
Bonaventure High School. Registration information 
will be available soon. 

Sr. Margaret Mary  
 E-Mail: re@sacredheartventura.org 
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THEOLOGY-ON-TAP 
 

   Calling all Young Adults age 18-39! 
Join us for our second week of Theology 
on Tap this Tuesday, July 12th. Our 
speaker is Katya Acuña and her talk is 
entitled “Faith that does Justice: God’s 
presence with Incarcerated Youth.”      

   Doors open at 7pm and the event ends at 9pm. There 
is no cost for this event however we do check ID at the 
door so please be sure to bring one with you. Food and 
beverages will be provided and a free will offering will 
be available. We hope to see you there!  

 

SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN 
 

VIRTUS CERTIFICATION 
    

   Protecting God's Children® for Adults is training 
conducted by VIRTUS® certified facilitators on the 
prevention of child sexual abuse. The training makes 
participants aware of the signs of child sexual abuse, the 
methods and means by which offenders commit abuse, 
and five easy steps one can use to prevent child sexual 
abuse.  
   ALL volunteers who work in ministries at Sacred Heart 
and have contact with children and all staff and clergy are 
required to be Virtus certified to re-certify every four 
years. Next certification class: 

When: Saturday, July 30th 
Time: 9AM - 12PM 

Where: St. Francis Cabrini Senior Center 
To sign-up call 647-3235 Ext. 304 

MISSIONARY COOPERATIVE PLAN 
The Society for the Propagation of the Faith 

 

  Next Sunday envelopes for the Missionary Cooperative 
Plan will be available at the end of the pews.  
   Each year the Archdiocese of Los Angeles invites 
missionaries to come and share with us the work of    
the Gospel being accomplished in the Missions. The 
Money collected goes specifically to each diocese or 
religious community making the appeal in the parish. 
The Missions depend upon your generous support. 
   Please return envelopes with donation the following 
week. To donate online: www.MissionsLA.org. 

  Happy Summer!  
Please don’t forget your 

financial commitment to the 
parish while you are away on 

your well deserved summer vacation!!!! 



WORDS OF WISDOM… 

 

“Idleness is the Dead Sea that swallows all virtues.” 
~Benjamin Franklin 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Every Friday  

Friday 9 a.m. — Saturday 8:30 a.m. 
 

   One can express worship and adoration of The 
Blessed Sacrament in two ways: by dropping by the 
church or chapel to spend a few moments before Christ 
in the Tabernacle or Monstrance. The visit is a time of 
adoration, praise, asking forgiveness, and praying for 
the needs of oneself or others; or by making a Holy Hour 
with Jesus exposed in the Monstrance. 

(Fr. Richard Poblocki) 
 

   Can you visit with Jesus for one hour on Friday at 
11AM?  Please call Rachel 659-3785. 

   This week’s vocal Holy Hour in English @ 7p.m. is for 
Vocations.      

 

 
 
 

Intenciones de la Semana 
 

(†)Deceased  (-)Intentions  
 

Sunday, July 10 
5:30  pm (Sat)   † Jack Larson 
7:30  am - Jim & Joanne Abing 
9:00  am † Robert Johnston 
10:30 am - Parishioners of Sacred Heart 
12:00 pm - Angelina Cabanilla 
5:30  pm † Jon Hernandez 
   

Monday, July 11 
7:00 am † Sylvia Sailer 
8:30 am † Helen Kuntzman 
4:00 pm The Bonaventure 
 

Tuesday, July 12 
7:00 am † William Raymond, Sr.  
8:30 am † Ray Watson 
 

Wednesday, July 13  
7:00 am - Sr. Joyann SUllivan 
8:30 am † Mary Davis 
 

Thursday, July 14  
7:00 am - Monica & Claire Wibbelmann 
8:30 am † Sylvia Sailer 
   

Friday, July 15 
7:00 am † Helen Gilligan 
8:30 am - Mary Vasconcelos 
 

Saturday, July 16  
8:30 am † Carmen Cardenas Ramirez 

WEEKLY COLLECTION 
 
 
 
 

 
SUNDAY, July 3, 2016 COLLECTION 

 

Parish Support:$13,229.54 School Support:$302.00 
Capital Improvements:$2,595.24 SVdP:$1,019.00 
Children’s Env:$21.00         Archdiocesan Coll:$548.65 
 

TOTAL COLLECTION: $17,715.43 
Thank you for your continued support! 

The Sick of our Parish — Enfermos de Nuestra 
Parroquia: Joyce Diacre, Nedra Abey,  Mary Webber, 
Mary Palmisano, Lauren Crawford 
Died in Christ — Murio en Cristo: Betty Hatamosa 

    

INTERCESSIONS 
    PLEASE PRAY FOR…. 
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THE BROWN SCAPULAR  
 

   Enrollment in the Brown Scapular will take place on 
the Feast of Our Lady of Mt Carmel, on Saturday July 
16, after the 8:30AM Mass by the priest Celebrant. To 
learn more about this devotion you are invited to attend  
a meeting of the Blue Army of Our Lady of Fatima  on 
Wednesday July 13th at 9:30AM in the Senior Center 
or call Huguette 620-0958. 

  

The Bridges to Contemplative Living 
 

   A series of classes from the Thomas Merton Institute. 
It is presented in a small group setting which opens to 
meaningful, personal sharing, and listening with the 
heart. 
   Called Contemplative Dialogue, this sharing helps 
deepen an awareness of our connectedness and 
communion with God and with one another. It becomes 
a powerful, positive force for change in our lives, 
leading to a sense of Gratitude and Peace.  
   Beginning August 13th, we will be meeting at San 
Buenaventura Parish Office. We meet 2 Saturdays a 
Month, at 12 Noon. Please contact Anne Vanoni       
672-0920. 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER  
 

   As Christ's sons and daughters we are called to be 
imitators of Him; to die to our selfish, self-centered ways 
and follow him.  Strengthen, renew, and rekindle your 
marriage sacrament by attending a Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend on July 30-31 at St. Rose of Lima 
in Simi Vallley. Contact Jeanine and Russ Walker at   
805-648-4244. We help make good marriages better. 
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    MISA DEL MEDIODÍA, 12 P.M.                    

Esquina del Pastor  
Guard Your Hearts! 
   Nuestras acciones son sombras de lo que sale de nuestros corazones. Si hay constantes peleas y discusiones 
en nuestros hogares y relaciones entonces, es revelador del estado de los corazones de los miembros de nuestra 
familia. Si se encona la enemistad que nos rodea, entonces es una señal de que estamos albergando cierta 
malicia en nuestros corazones. Si estamos constantemente tentados a serle infiel a nuestros cónyuges, si somos 
propensos a decir mentiras, si tenemos la tendencia a discriminar a otros o hacer comentarios despectivos o 
raciales, si no están dispuestos a compartir sus bienes con los necesitados, si las oraciones , asistir a misa o hacer 
actividades espirituales nos desanima, si nos resulta difícil ofrecer nuestro tiempo, talentos y tesoros para servir a 
Dios en la iglesia y para el bien común, entonces, si demuestra que nos atrae los pensamientos malos o 
pecaminosos. Las cosas que hacemos son indicativos del estado de nuestros corazones y mentes. Un árbol bueno 
produce buenos frutos y un árbol malo produce frutos malos (Mt 7:17).  
   Un verdadero católico es un católico en el corazón. Es uno que ha permitido que la palabra de Dios penetre y 
limpie hasta lo más íntimo. Como Jesús dice a sus verdaderos discípulos, "Usted ya ha sido limpiado por la 
palabra que he hablado a vosotros" (Jn 15, 3). Un verdadero católico es aquel que constantemente deja que su/ 
sus intenciones y procesos de pensamiento sean purificados mediante los sacramentos de la Confesión y la Santa 
Eucaristía. Él/ella busca libros espirituales, programas de televisión saludables y actividades espirituales que 
ayudan a nutrir la palabra de Dios en su corazón. Para tales católicos Moisés dice: "El mandamiento que yo te 
prescribo hoy no es muy misterioso remoto para ti. Es algo muy cerca de ti, es algo que ya esta en tu boca y en tu 
corazón; solo tienes que llevarlo a cabo" (Dt 30: 10-14). Así que vamos a guardar nuestros corazones y no dejar 
que las preocupaciones mundanas desplazan a la palabra de Dios en nuestros corazones. 

 
 

Muy queridos hermanas y hermanos en el Señor: 
   Quiero continuar con ustedes la exposición del artículo sobre discernimiento vocacional de la hermana Colleen 
Therese Smith, A.S.C.J. es la directora de vocaciones para la Provincia de los EE.UU. de los Apóstoles del 
Sagrado Corazón de Jesús que habla sobre algunas señales para saber si Dios está hablando a una persona a 
consagrar su vida. Les presento los siguientes puntos. Dios les bendiga.  
 

 3. Con Dios todo es possible 
     Otra “señal” de que Dios podría estar llamando a una persona a la vida religiosa es que paulatinamente lo 
imposible se vuelve posible. Si Dios te está llamando, ¿entonces no crees que te daría las gracias y dones 
necesarios para concretarlo? Sin embargo eso no significa que el camino está siempre perfectamente libre de 
asperezas. A veces existen obstáculos—algunos creados por nosotros mismos y algunos externos. 
     Cuando María le dio el “sí” a Dios en la Anunciación, claramente existían obstáculos para superar: qué decirle a 
José; cómo respondería la comunidad; la necesidad de registrarse para el censo. No obstante, para mostrarle a 
María que “nada es imposible para Dios” (Lucas 1:37), el ángel le dijo que aún su prima Isabel había concebido un 
niño en su vejez. 
    Me he maravillado repetidamente cuando Dios aparentemente ha “movido montañas” en la vida de las personas 
a quienes Dios llama. Una joven no tenía los medios económicos para pagar su seguro de salud durante el periodo 
de postulación para ingresar en mi comunidad, pero en su último día de trabajo quedó maravillada cuando su 
empleador le anunció que ¡su regalo de despedida iba a ser un año de cobertura de seguro de salud! 
 

4.  La alegría: la señal irrefutable 
    El sacerdote jesuita y científico Pierre Teilhard de Chardin nos recuerda: “La alegría es la señal más infalible de 
la presencia de Dios.” La señal de tráfico más segura de todas es una alegría tangible que burbujea y se derrama 
en todos los aspectos de la vida. Cuando los jóvenes hombres y mujeres se abren a la voluntad de Dios y dicen su 
propio “fíat”—el “hágase tu voluntad” de María al ángel Gabriel—una alegría palpable parece emanar. 
    La propia plegaria de Jesús por sus discípulos fue que su “alegría estuviese en ellos y esa alegría fuese 
plena” (Juan 15:11). Dios no desea nada menos que la plenitud de la alegría para ti; por lo tanto la más clara de las 
señales es una profunda sensación de alegría que no puede ser contenida. Una joven me escribió hace poco: 
“¡Hasta mis compañeros de trabajo se dan cuenta de que sonrío cada vez que hablo de los Apóstoles!” ¡La alegría 
es claramente la más vívida de las señales de Dios! 

Reflexiones del Padre Carlos  



CORDINADORES DE LITURGIA 
 

LECTORES:      
Jose Cancino     525-4327 
MINISTROS DE EUCARISTIA: 
Maria Lopez     433-1944 
Roberto Sanchez     448-9965 
UJIERES: 
José Arambula     647-1351 
SERVIDORES DEL ALTAR: 
Alicia Mendez     701-9406 
MINISTERIO DE MUSICA:   647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311 
CORO: 
Hector Reyes     701-2253 
BAUTIZOS:     647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311  
RICA (Iniciación Cristiana): 
Rosa Flores     701-7753 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS MINISTRY:                525-0010 
Sandie Dominguez  
EUCHARISTIC MINISTRY COORDINATOR:              671-9911 
Fred Baskin 
INFANT BAPTISMS:                                                    382-6816 
Dcn. Phil Conforti   
LECTOR COORDINATOR:                                          644-4586 
Joann Abing 
LITURGY COORDINATOR:  647-3235 
MARRIAGE COORDINATOR:                                   
Carmen Gomez Lee                                                      647-4843 
 

 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK:                                            525-0010                 
Sandie Dominguez, Facilitator 
USHERS MINISTRY:                                                    647-4843 
Joe Lee 

MUSIC COORDINATOR:                                             279-7595 
Sarah Hardcastle 
CHILDREN’S CHOIR:                                                  766-1380 
Katie Manning 
 

R.C.I.A. ADULT ED:                                                     647-3235 

 

 

ORGANIZATIONS 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY      647-3235 
BOY SCOUTS   377-7840 
Bob  Camarillo 
BLUE ARMY OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA   620-0958 
Huguette Johnston 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP   647-9385 
Blanca Macias 
CUB SCOUTS    647-5641 
Therese Palmisano 
DETENTION MINISTRY   340-3983 
Rick Goulette 
EUCHARISTIC APOSTLES OF DIVINE MERCY   647-3086 
Bob & Zaida Worthley 
Vicky Spicer (Divina Misericordia)   202-9555 
FAMILY TO FAMILY   650-8557 
Nita Perkins 
FINANCE COUNCIL   659-3839 
Cindy Fanning 
GUADALUPANAS                                                         647-1609 
Amelia Mijares 
HOMELESSNESS COMMITTEE   647-3206 
Patrick Manning  
ITALIAN CATHOLIC FEDERATION   659-2255 
Carol Eller 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS   795-1512 
Mike Kipp, Grand Knight 
PARENT TEACHER COUNCIL   647-6174 
Anna Jordon, President 
POLISH COMMUNITY   659-3751 
Ed Osiadacz  
RESPECT LIFE   647-7306 
Wilhelmina Stoll 
SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN   647-3235 
Liz Hoffman 
SENIOR ASSISTANCE   647-1842 
Barbara Rodriguez   
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL   216-2787 
Person on call 
WELCOMING MINISTRY   794-3623 
Dcn. John Barry  
JOVENES ADULTOS PARA CRISTO   889-3376 
(Young Adults for Christ) 
Gabriel Rodriguez, Coordinator   

SACRED HEART PARISH OFFICES 
 
 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL:                                       647-6174 
Christine Benner, Principal 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE:                            647-3235 
Sister Margaret Mary Scott, S.N.D., Director  Ext. 306 
 

HISPANIC MINISTRY (Ministerio Hispano):             647-3235 
Deacon Fernando Flores, Director  Ext. 311 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY:                                                      647-3235 
Justin Wilburn  Ext. 313 
 

PLANT MANAGER:                                   (Cell)         797-4474           
Don Mulville 
 

SCRIP OFFICE:                                                           647-0713 
Shaune Ramirez  

Read bulletin online at the Sacred Heart Church 
website: www.sacredheartventura.org. 

   Please email all bulletin announcements by Fridays              
at  5 p.m. (10 days before bulletin is distributed) to 

bulletineditor@sacredheartventura.org. 
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PARISH REGISTRATION OR  
CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

 

   If you are new in our Parish Community, in Jesus’ 
name we welcome you and hope along with us you will 
experience the touch of Jesus. If you have a new 
address or phone number please complete this form 
and place it in the collection basket or return it to the 
parish office so we can stay connected. The parish 
needs you; be counted. 
 

        NAME         

        ADDRESS  

        CITY   

        ZIP  

        PHONE  
□  Moving Out of Parish      □  New Registration 

□  Change of Address/Phone Number 


